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T whom it may concern.

Fam contacting vou 1o express my dismay at the way the by Law 1~ downgrading the western fakes and also
the exclusion of the main Salmonid fakes i ms region namelhy

Lough Lein Killarney .Caragh Lake Glencar and Lough Curvane in Waternville.

W have aunigue resource and Tor some tHogical reason it seems vou hare tryving to miake these mto mived
~tock fisheries at the expense of our native species. Alreads Lough Tein and the upper systent s being
overrun by course fish

1> muind bozgling stupriity and someone needs G reassess.

Lowgh Coorib I an SAC and a workd famous wild Salmonud fishery 1ean not see how i point 4 the
wording  Primanty Managed can apply it surely should read Solely Managed as a Salmonid fishery | o tike
this seriousivin law

Surely the Minster as proposed in Point 7 should be removed completely as the whats seems o be o
consulant. This should be lett to experienced fishers people and not be i political assessment

Yours Sincerely




